HINDESS STREET — SAFER ROUTES TO SCHOOL KERB BUILDOUT

The City Streets Manager sought Board support for work to be initiated in Hindess Street, as part of
the ‘safer routes to school’ programme for Oaklands School.

Safety for students is an issue for the school; the kerb buildouts will address the concerns raised.
Preliminary consultation with the school and local residents has been favourable.

The Board decided to support the proposal, for further consultation with the school and the wider
community.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


